Warehouse9 would like to invite you to a very grand opening of their new
workspace!

After two years in transit we are delighted to have found a new home in Vanlgse. We
are excited to welcome artists, communities and the public to our new space, and to
establish our centre of gravity in this part of the city.

We hope you can join us for an afternoon of celebrations!

Date: Thursday 29 February, 2024
Time: 15:00 - 18:00

Venue: Rosenlunds Allé 5, Baghuset, 2720 Vanlgse, Kgbenhavn

This event will include a welcome by Warehouse9’s board and co-directors, followed by
performances by local artists and friends of the organisation.

Please note that spaces are limited, so we encourage you to RSVP early to secure your
spot. We look forward to seeing youl!

To confirm your attendance, simply click here to RSVP:
https://form.jotform.com/240283419180352

If you have any queries or require further information, please feel free to contact us at
info@warehouse9.dk
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